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Duke Power Company
Attn: W. O. Parker, Jr.

Vice President, Steam Production
P. O. Box 2178
Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter of Noverber 8,1979, responding to the Notice of
Deviation transmitted to you by our letter dated October 19, 1979 and to the
subsequent telephone discussion held between J. R. Hendricks of your staff
and W. II. Miller, Jr. , of this office on November 20, 1979.

It is our understanding that you will provide a supplemental response to
this office by December 7,1979, on Items A and D of the above Notice of
Deviation.

Sincerely,

.

' Charles E. Ifu M li ]ief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

Support Branch

cc: M. D. McIntosh, Plant Manager
Post Office Box 488
Cornelius, NC 28031

J. C. Rogers, Project Manager
Post Office Box 33189
Charlotte, NC 28242
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